
26 January 2016  

Australia Day at the Mt  

Marshall Pool 

         10 December 2015 

 

SHIRE OFFICE CHRISTMAS & NEW YEARS OPENING HOURS 

The Shire Office will be closing over the Christmas and New Years  

Period. Please see details below:  

 

Thursday 24 Dec  9am—1pm  

Friday 25 Dec   CLOSED 

 

Monday 28 Dec  CLOSED 

Tuesday 29 Dec  CLOSED  

Wednesday 30 Dec CLOSED 

Thursday 31 Dec CLOSED 

Friday 1 Jan   CLOSED 

 

 Monday 4 Jan 9am—4pm 

 

 

The President, Councillors and Staff  of  the 

Shire of  Mt Marshall would like to wish        

everyone a safe and happy Christmas and 

New Year.  

http://www.facebook.com/ShireMtMarshall
https://twitter.com/MtMarshallShire
mailto:admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au
http://www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au/

